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This week, we were able to choose the value. Bethany receives a certificate for integrity 
and Amara has a certificate for kindness.  

 
Another term complete!! We cannot believe we are now going into our third and final 
term. We have lots of lovely learning planned for the summer and our trip which we are 
looking forward to. We have had a busy week again in school. We have finished the 
second book of our power maths. We finished with a unit about capacity using litres and 
millilitres. In English, the children have written their own newspaper articles based on our 
whole class reading text, The Iron Man. We answered our enquiry question in Geography 
this week which was: would you like to live near a volcano and why? The children came 
up with great answers and reasons! We have spent lots of time in RE learning about the 
Eucharist and to finish the learning branch this week, we thought about what the words 
mean at the end of a mass and how we can go into the world and spread the word of the 
Eucharist. The children finished some lovely art work inspired by pointillism this week. 
 
Spellings and Reading 
No spellings for over Easter break! Enjoy a well earnt rest! We do encourage you to read 
regularly please! If you finish your current school book, you can complete the quiz and 
then read something from home. 
 
TTRS 
We have a battle set up between year 3 and year 4 over Easter! Make sure you play to 
help year 3 win. There will be certificates at the end for the most valuable players! 
 
PE Days 
After Easter there will be a slight change to our PE days. Our PE days will be Monday and 
Tuesday.  This is because we are going to be having another lesson with Mr. Lawes rather 
than a lesson taught by Mrs. Hutton on a Friday. Therefore, children are to wear PE kit on  
Mondays and Tuesdays and their summer uniform on 
Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays 
 
99 Club 
Well done to Aisha, Lexi and Leo for getting 
a 99 club certificate this week.! 
 
We hope you have a lovely Easter break! See you 
On Tuesday 22nd April in summer uniform! 
 
Mrs. Hutton, Mrs Mulholland and Mrs. Miller 


